
COUNCIL PROPOSALS – AGM 2023 

Refer to the Treasurer’s Report. 

2023-24 SUBSCRIPTIONS 

The three-year plan for subscriptions covering the years 2020 to 2023 passed at the 2020 AGM has now 

lapsed.  Following discussions at the Sept Council meeting it is proposed the fees for next year 2022-23 are 

maintained at the same level, and the anticipated shortfall in revenue is made up from Club reserves. 

REVIEW OF PROPOSALS  

Applying these proposals provides support to members during the current cost of living squeeze.  The club will 

need to focus on other forms of income and additional membership to keep the club viable.  The impending 

cost increases will be covered by these income streams. 

VOTE:  THAT MEMBERSHIP FEES FOR 2023 -24 ARE KEPT AT 2022-23 LEVELS 

 


